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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for your support for Children in Need. As a school we have so far 
managed to raise £1089.73! The Community and Enterprise pupil group 
presented a wonderful assembly on Friday morning, highlighting the importance 
of supporting Pudsey! Well done all! 
 
Christmas events 
Most Christmas events are detailed in the calendar but we will also produce a 
Christmas pamphlet this year which will include all of our festive events. 
 
Morning entry on very wet days 
For your information, on very wet mornings, there will not be members of staff 
on the gate. Pupils will be able to gain entry straight in through the Foundation 
Phase door on the playground. There will be members of staff there to greet 
them. Younger pupils can be walked to the door by their parents. 
 
Uniform 
We would urge all parents to label all items of clothing and equipment. We 
always have unlabelled items left in the cloakrooms at the end of the week. 
Many of these items are brand new. 
 
Christmas Lunch 
School Christmas lunch has been organised as follows- 
Wednesday 5th December- Foundation Phase (Infant) Lunch. 
Thursday 6th December- Key Stage 2 (Junior) Lunch. 
 
PFA News 
The PFA is currently very busy preparing for a fabulous array of Christmas 
events. The Christmas Fayre is on Friday, 7th December.  
The members will also be running ‘Christmas Shops’ on the 11th, 12th and 13th 
December. The team have managed to secure fabulous prizes for the raffle- 
these are listed below.  
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Operation Christmas Child/Samaritan’s Purse Appeal 
The school will once again be collecting Christmas shoeboxes between the 6th 
and the 19th November. Tomorrow is the final deadline for them.  
 
Sharing Celebrations 
Congratulations to Christie W (Yr6LD) who starts rehearsals today for Sleeping 
Beauty at the Riverfront Theatre in Newport which runs from early December 
to early January. We wish you the best of luck.  
 
Dragon Bags 
Thank you for supporting our appeal. We have been inundated with donations. 
We will let you know how much we have managed to raise. 
 
Flu Forms 
Thank you to everyone who has kindly returned their flu immunisation forms. 
However, we have quite a few outstanding and urge everyone to return them as 
soon as possible, before Friday, even if you do not wish for your child to have it.  
 

Parking around the school 

We have been informed by local residents that some parents and grandparents 
of pupils of the school have been parking irresponsibly both at the beginning and 
the end of the day. People have been seen parking on the pavements which is 
leaving insufficient room for pushchairs as well as the children getting off the 
Bassaleg bus to walk safely along the pavement. Please be mindful of residents 
as well as other road users when parking to collect your child.  

Change of Menu on Tuesday 20th November 

Tomorrow’s menu will be a “Beach themed” menu and will consist of Sweet 
Chicken Curry or Caribbean Quorn Burger with Wedges, Peas and Sweetcorn, 
followed by Jamaican Ginger Sponge.  

School Choir/ Concert  
Once again, Marshfield School Choir will attend the annual concert with 
Newport Male Voice Choir on Friday 30th at 7.30pm. Tickets are available from 
the office for £5.  
The Choir will also be performing at the Coach and Horses – see page 4 for 
details of upcoming events at the Coach and Horses.  
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Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.  

Mrs. L. J. Lewis 

Headteacher  


